COPY.
Llopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C, 3.

27th June 1923.

Dear 3ir,

With referenge to your First kntry Report No, 15527
on the Steel Berew Steamer "GE3AY, I have to acquaint you that
your remarke om the third page of the Report (under the
heading "General Remarks®) regarding tne anchors and chain
gubles, in which you refer to my Letter of the l3th September
1923, are not understood.

I shall be glad if you will forward the osorrect
date of the letter in gquestion, and state alse the wéight
of the chain cable supplied to the ship, in order that the
matter may receive attention.

Kindly state at the same time whether the breadth
of laps of ¥, fiy Hy J & K strakes are as required, as this
is nou clear from the Report.

I an, Dear 3ir,

Yours faithfully,

Secretarys’

G. Dykes, E8q., L IOV(

HAMBURG. S [ Ir
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